
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CARMEL COLLEGE HOLIDAY INFORMATION 
 

The office will close on Friday 11 December at 4.00pm and will reopen on Monday 

11 January 2021.  Office hours are Monday to Friday 8.00am to 4.00pm. 

 

College reopens on Wednesday 27 January for Years 7, 11 and 12 and all other 

year levels on Thursday 28 January 2021. 

 

The Uniform Shop will be open on the following dates prior to the commencement 

of the school term: 

 

Monday   18 January 2021  8.30am to 4.00pm 

Tuesday  19 January 2021  7.30am to 3.00pm 

Wednesday  20 January 2021  7.30am to 3.00pm 

Thursday   21 January 2021  10.00am to 5.00pm 

Friday   22 January 2021  7.30am to 3.00pm 

Monday  25 January 2021  7.30am to 3.00pm 

Wednesday  27 January 2021  7.30am to 3.00pm 

Thursday  28 January 2021  7.30am to 3.00pm 

 

Please be advised that the Uniform Shop accepts MasterCard, Visa and Eftpos.  

The Uniform Shop does not accept cash or cheques. 

 

If you need to contact the College in an emergency situation please call 0413 382 

331. 

 

 


